DARE TO BE WHOLE!!
2013 has been closed out.  You may have done your year-end fearless and moral inventory, and/or completed the “burning bowl” ceremony.  And you’ve established new goals and made resolutions for 2014.
Now it’s into action!  - which is easier said than done.  
To make it easier, we invite your participation in a new program, “Dare to Be Whole!”  a life- changing voyage into greater wellbeing that is being convened by Jake McMichael and Rev. Noel McInnis at New Thought Center for Spiritual Living, 10th Street and C Ave. in Lake Oswego. 

This program will help you with your resolutions and support you on your journey toward better physical, mental and emotional health. Its voyage is supported by the Daniel Plan that was created by Doctors Mehmet Oz, Daniel Amen, Mark Hyman and Rev. Rick Warren, and which we will supplement with a New Thought perspective. 
The Daniel Plan is based on the Essential Five F’s: Faith, Food, Fitness, Focus and Friends, and has been successfully put into practice by over 15,000 people in 190 countries. 
The Daniel Plan’s healthy lifestyle is best achieved through community support, hence this invitation to join us in doing this together.

 “It is a groundbreaking, healthy lifestyle program where people get better together. With love as the motivation; it’s a story of abundance, not deprivation.  Relying of God’s power and the support and encouragement of friends, get ready to be transformed from the inside out.”  
It is suggested that you visit www.danielplan.com to learn in more detail what the program is all about, including the modest financial commitment in purchasing plan materials.

To embark with us on this spiritually grounded wellness journey, please jointly email noelmcinnis.is@gmail.com and jakemcmichael@centurytel.net, letting us know of your interest.  An initial meeting of prospective participants will be held at NTCSL (address above) from 7:30-9:00 p.m., on Monday evening, January 27.
